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Connects to the computer! Shows students exactly what to look 
for. 

In the past, it’s been 
challenging to know if students 
are seeing the correct images 
in the microscope. It was hard 
to find photos online that 
matched our activities. Because 
of this, it was hard to know if a 
student successfully focused a 
microscope and observed the 
correct cells.



With the digital 
microscope, I can 
now show students 
exactly what focusing 
looks like. They can 
see the cells they are 
supposed to find. 
(cheek cells stained 
with methylene blue 
shown here). Perhaps 
more importantly, I 
can show them what 
dust and air bubbles 
look like so they don’t 
mistake them for 
cells.


